
University Graduate Council 
Graduate Student Representative Application 

2020-2021 Academic Year 

Please submit the application via email to degreesandcertificates@montana.edu. 

Deadline: 5 pm, Friday, August 14. 

To find out more about University Graduate Council visit: 
http://www.montana.edu/gradschool/gradcouncil/index.html 

University Graduate Council (UGC) Student Representative 
UGC serves to advise the Dean on matters of policy. Its key activities are to make recommendations to 
the Dean about graduate programs and curricula and to promote all aspects of graduate education and 
the success of graduate students. 

One graduate student in good standing represents the graduate student body and provides a student 
voice to policy discussions by serving as an ex-officio non-voting member. The Graduate Student 
representative serves a one- to two-year term. 

UGC has two regularly scheduled meetings each month during the academic year. During Fall 2020 the 
meetings will be held via Webex. In the spring, it is possible that the meetings will be held at the MSU 
Bozeman campus with off-campus members participating through teleconference or videoconferencing 
technology. 

Name:  _________________________________________________ 

Department/Major:  ______________________________________ 

Degree Being Sought:           Master’s                Doctoral 

Expected Graduation Date:  _________________________________ 

Email Address: ___________________________________________ 

Please describe (maximum of 500 words). 

• Why are you interested in becoming involved with graduate education at MSU?
• What qualities, characteristics, and /or experiences would help you serve?
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